
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

22nd November 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 7 Students, 

Re: Set Changes in English and Maths from next week 

We hope this letter finds you and your child well. We would like to take this opportunity to update you on some 
important changes that will be implemented from next week. 

As part of our ongoing commitment to providing the best possible education for your child, we will be 
reorganising our Year 7 classes in English and Maths. These changes will be based on a combination of Key Stage 2 
SATs results and your child's current progress in lessons during this term. 

Our primary goal is to ensure that each student receives tailored support and challenges according to their 
individual learning needs. These set changes will help us achieve this goal more effectively by grouping students 
with similar academic strengths and areas for improvement. This allows our teachers to provide more targeted 
instruction, fostering academic growth and personal development. 

The set changes have been made carefully, with consideration of multiple factors, including teacher 
recommendations, in-class performance, and assessment results. We firmly believe that these adjustments will 
promote a positive and productive learning environment for all students, helping them to thrive academically and 
reach their full potential. 

The changes will take effect starting from Monday 25th November. Please be assured that we have taken great 
care in ensuring that the changes are made with the best interests of your child in mind, and we believe that this 
will lead to a more rewarding educational experience for them. 

We understand that you may have questions or concerns regarding these set changes. If you wish to discuss these 
adjustments further, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are always here to support you and your child in 
their educational journey. 

We value your trust and partnership in your child's education and are confident that these set changes will 
contribute to their growth and development. We look forward to working closely with you to ensure a successful 
transition. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mark Tucker 

Assistant Headteacher 


